North Beckton News

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has obviously been a very busy week with both Parents’ Evening and our Black History and
Cultural Celebration day. It was lovely to meet so many of you on Wednesday and Thursday
evening; thank you for taking the time to find out about your child’s learning as well as some of
the other things that we shared with you in the hall. We are reading through your suggestions
and ideas and will be using them in our School Action Plan as we move forward.

With it now being half-term holiday, there are lots of events happening within the community
and especially at the Beckton Globe. If your children do start to get a little bored in the break,
please take them along to support some of these fantastic activities. On the back of this news-
letter is more information about a Maths Competition that is coming up so this week would also
be a great opportunity for your children to work towards being chosen for that.

Lots of children have been ‘out and about’ this week both on school trips as well as sports com-
petitions. They have all been fantastic representatives of North Beckton in their attitude and be-
haviour and | congratulated them all in our celebration assembly this week.

Have a lovely half-term and we look forward to seeing you at 9.10am on Monday 30th October.

Best Regards,
School Dinner

Ms Alison Helm (Acting Head Teacher)
Lunchtime Choices
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Autumn Term Events: Please remember that after the holidays, children

6-10th Noverber- Year 5 residential to the are welcome to chose ‘School Dinners’ or ‘Packed

Lake District Lunch’ each day. They do not need to decide for a

whole term in advance.

8th—10th November: Year 6 residential trip to

Fairplay House

13th—17th November: “Work Week’ As is sometimes the case at holiday
time, two members of staff are

17th November: Children in Need = dress up *
[ GoopBYE leaving us: Mrs Afridi and Mr Fran-

day

cis. As a school we wish them good
22nd November: E-safety Workshops for O _ _
Parents e luck with their future endeavours

(= LUCKE and thank them for their hard work.

1st December: Christmas Fair 3.30—5.00pm After the holidays, the new teach-

14th December: Pantomime Day

15th December: Christmas Jumper Day and
school finishes at 1pm for the holidays.

ers will be Mr Dalton in 4A and Ms
Mulla in RF.
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